COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

20th November, 1935.

Dear Sirs,
Reverting to lir. Caldwell's letter of the Sth
ant regarding the Enquiry into the loss of the Tanker
to inform you that it is now understood
sports of the Society's Surveyors will be acceptled,
that the Surveyors themgelves will not be required to atiend
Enquiry unless any & al point should arise » which case
they will receive prompt advice from this Off
irade,
should be guilded accordingly.
I amy Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

L2y

The Surveyors,
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